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Evening ‘Formals’ and out-of-school student get-togethers 

 

Parents and community members 

 

Ryde Secondary College does not officially hold ‘Formal’ student-based events outside of school operating hours. 

Families / students wishing to organise and/or attend formals or get-togethers do so without permission or 

supervision of the school and teaching staff. 

Parents are encouraged to discuss any ‘Formal’, private party or gathering invitations in detail with their child and with 

the knowledge that such celebrations are not supported by the school.   

For further information parents may wish to consult the School A to Z website with information on student-based 

parties and get-togethers.   

http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/development/time-to-party  
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Principal 
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